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Investigation of Shooting 

 

On 01/02/20 at approximately 3:25 pm, the Monroe Police Department responded to the Valero Gas Station at 629 S. Monroe 

St. for a report of a shooting with one person shot. Officers located one male victim in the parking lot with a gun shot wound 

and quickly determined that the suspect had already fled the scene in a vehicle.  Officers tended to the victim's injuries until 

medical personnel from the Monroe Fire Department and Monroe Community Ambulance arrived on scene.  The victim was 

transported to an area hospital by Monroe Community Ambulance and is listed in stable condition.    

 

The suspect is a black male, approximately 20-30 years old, smaller build, with black hair and wearing all dark clothing.  The 

suspect vehicle is described as a light silver Cadillac four door with tinted windows.  The suspect is considered to be armed 

and dangerous.  This is an active and on-going investigation.  Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to 

contact the Monroe Police Department.or Monroe County Central Dispatch at (734) 243-7070.  
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